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Texas Board of Medical Radiologic Technology suspends San Antonio NCR 
(Trevino) 

 
On March 1, 2017, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Board of Medical Radiologic 
Technology temporarily suspended, with notice, the Texas non-certified radiologic 
technologist license of Leonard Trevino, NCR, after determining his continuation in 
the practice of radiologic technology poses a continuing threat to public welfare. 
The suspension was effective immediately. 
 
The Board panel found that on November 10, 2016, Mr. Trevino was arrested by the 
San Antonio Police Department after he went to a house with a gun and told the 
victim to let him into the house. Mr. Trevino told the victim he was there to kill him 
and struck the victim in the head several times. Mr. Trevino was trying to stop the 
victim/family from testifying against him on a charge of child indecency. 

 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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